
 

 

BRADLEY BEACH BOARD OF EDUCATION  

NOTICE - REGULAR MEETING CANCELLED 

 

 

 

 

The Bradley Beach Board of Education’s regularly scheduled meeting for Tuesday,  

July 18, 2023 has been cancelled.  The meeting will be rescheduled at a future date. 

         

 

 

       David J. Tonzola  

       Business Administrator/Board Secretary  

 

 

 

 


